

Saltford CofE Primary School
Claverton Road, Saltford, Bristol BS31 3DW
T: 01225 872185 E: contactus@saltfordschool.org.uk
www.saltfordschool.org.uk @SaltfordPrimary

Headteacher: Dawn Sage

Chair of Governors: Richard Rowland

Monday 18th July 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers

As we approach the end of term, we need to take an inventory of our reading book stock. Therefore, from tomorrow, we will be collecting in your child's Read Write Inc. black and white and Book bag book.

Your child's reading for pleasure book will stay in their folder for you to continue to share with them. Books will be re-distributed in Term 1 once we have undertaken further assessment of your child's phonic knowledge.

Reading to and with your child is an easy way to ensure their continued academic progression so, over the summer, don't forget to visit the local library and take part in the <u>Summer Reading Challenge</u> or get some good book recommendations from <u>Love Reading 4 Kids</u> or <u>Booktrust</u>.

Happy Reading!

Miss Davis and Mrs Newark RWI Reading Leads

